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REQUIRED COMPUTER
OWNERSHIP
In an effort to foster equal access to computers and to make the most
of the teaching and learning technology available at Georgia Tech, all
undergraduate students entering Georgia Tech under this or subsequent
catalogs are required to own or lease a computer. The minimum hardware
and software requirements (as well as purchasing and financing options)
are sent each spring to students accepted for the summer and fall
semesters, and in the fall to students accepted for spring semester.

Because computer ownership is mandatory, an average cost for the
minimum hardware and software required can be included in computing
a new student's cost of education for the purpose of determining their
eligibility for all forms of student financial aid. Students should contact
the Office of Scholarships and Financial Aid for more information.

Student Computer Ownership Website
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http://www.sco.gatech.edu/

